
MAFFI Liaison Letter 
 

We have been busy working on our new exhibits for Model A Day, Sept. 16, 2017 

and are very excited about them.  The new interactive 'starting display' should be 

ready to go by Model A Day and will present a challenge for anyone wanting to 

climb onto the seat and go through the steps required to start a Model A.  We are 

looking at the possibility of having two new truck exhibits, a Stand Drive Milk 

truck and a 1938 AA Express Bed Truck.  We are also beginning to work on a 

"Fords Around the World" exhibit and should have a GAZ engine (originally 

manufactured in Russia) also ready to go by Model A Day.  So, there will be lots 

of new things to see in the Model A Museum and new exhibits at the Gilmore as 

well.  

See you there, 

Loukie Smith 

MAFFI President 

 


